
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
  
SUBJECT:   WESTMINSTER DESIGN REVIEW PANEL 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Cabinet Member for Planning and Economic 
Development has made the following executive decision on the above mentioned 
subject for the reasons set out below. 
 
Summary of Decision 

The Cabinet Member has resolved to establish a Design Review Panel for Westminster 
and initiate a recruitment process for panel members. 

  
Reasons for Decision   

  
To ensure we meet national and London Plan policy requirements in relation to design 
review and promote the highest standards of sustainable design in new development, 
which will contribute to achievement of the Council’s wider objectives as a fairer 
Westminster. 
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